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SCHOOL SAFETY SUBCOMMITTEE DRAFT 
RECOMMENDATION – JUNE 2021 
              

Second extension of the Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) on School Resource Officers 

(SROs) 

We recommend extending the expiration date MOU between 
SLCPD and SLCSD. Currently expires July 2021 and we would like 
negotiations to commence immediately with an extension of the 
current MOU remaining in place for an additional 6 months or 
until renegotiated.  

 This will allow time for the new superintendent to become 
familiar with the program, its efficacy and the needs 

 The School Safety Subcommittee has amassed a number of 
recommendations for adjustments that could apply to a 
future MOU and will share those with both parties 

 This will further allow sufficient time to ensure that 
changes to the MOU are meaningful and substantial and 
aren’t simply wording adjustments 

 We expect this will include some language from bills 
introduced in the last session that didn’t pass at the state 
level  
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